Katherine Douglas Public Comment - PASE

From: Deborah Bertling < divadebbertling@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 2:37 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support for Music Academy of the West Case Nos. 21-RVP-109, 21-CDP-129

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Chair Lavagnino and members of the Board of Supervisors:

On behalf of the entire Board of Directors for Performing Arts Scholarship Foundation, I am writing to add our support for the MPC-approved application to update the CUP for MAW. This first-rate facility enables us to hold our annual auditions and competition, benefiting dozens of young musicians in Santa Barbara County. Without access to this facility, we would be hard-pressed to find the kind of facility that accommodates our needs.

The Music Academy of the West is a jewel in our community and one that deserves to prevail in its right to govern operations. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards, Deborah Bertling PASF President

2409 State Street Santa Barbara CA 93105

Www.pasfsb.org

Sent from my iPad

Email: <u>divadebbertling@gmail.com</u>
Visit <u>www.deborahmarksbertling.com</u>